A note from Mrs Stuckey...



Dear children,

I thought I would write a little note to say "hello" and to tell you that I am thinking of you all.

Life is very different for us all at the moment. You are spending more time at home with your family and I'm sure you have been having a good time and doing things that you would not normally get chance to do with them. I'm sure that you miss your friends and things might seem very strange at times. Remember that it is very different for everyone, including your teachers, who are also at home with their families.

In the Stuckey house, I have been enjoying spending this extra time with my daughter, Ava. You will remember me talking about her, and that she is also in Reception, just like you!

We have been spending time at home doing fun things together, like: reading lot of books, drawing, building with Lego, baking, writing and joining in with Phonics and counting songs on the iPad. We have also loved singing, dancing, doing exercise and playing in the garden. Ava has been enjoying doing some learning that her teacher has asked her to do at home too. Have you been enjoying the learning that we have given you? It is not 'fun' all of the time though. Ava has also been helping me and Mr Stuckey to do some little jobs around the house. This is something that you might be doing too – just to help your Mums and Dads a bit more, while you are at home. I know how helpful you all are and how good you are at collaborating!

Dear Parents,

It has been great to make contact via telephone and have a little chat with you about how your child and your family are getting on during these uncertain times. If you have any questions then I will try my best to answer them during these weekly phone calls.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all. I have thoroughly enjoyed teaching your children this year and will miss spending time learning and having fun with them. They always have the ability to make me smile.

Thank you for all your understanding during this difficult time, as well as the support you have provided throughout the year so far. It is appreciated as always.

Sending my best wishes to you all and your families, hoping that you all stay safe,

Mrs Stuckey ©

Principal - Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/







Principal – Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/

